
IPB´s Appeal to Defend the INF Treaty 
On	December	8th,	2018,	IPB	and	its	partner	organisations,	together	with	more	
than	160	supporters	published,	an	appeal	in	the	Guardian	newspaper	calling	to	
defence	of	the	INF	Treaty. 
Already	in	October	2018,	shortly	after	the	POTUS	announced	his	
intentions	to	withdraw	the	US	from	the	Intermediate	Nuclear	
Forces	Treaty	(INF	Treaty)	IPB	had	published	an	official	
statement.	The	full	statement	can	be	read	here.	[	Already	
published	here	in	this	website	www.laraforfred.se]	However,	
understanding	the	far-ranging	implications	of	the	withdrawal	and	
thus	the	elimination	of	the	INF	Treaty,	our	board	members	knew	
that	“only”	publishing	a	statement	would	not	be	enough.	So	they	
came	together,	wrote	and	edited	a	text	until	they	had	a	version	
they	thought	would	have	the	right	kind	of	expressiveness	and	
assertiveness	that	was	needed	to	make	an	appeal	and	find	enough	
support	in	order	to	be	able	to	publish	it	in	a	globally	known	
newspaper.	 
	
On	December,	8th	2018,	IPB	alongside	with	the	Campaign	for	
Nuclear	Disrmament	(CND);	Campaign	for	Peace,	Disarmament	
&	Common	Security	(CPDCS),Inernational	Trade	Union	
Confederation	(ITUC),	Mouvement	de	la	Paix,	Nuclear	Age	Peace	
Foundation	(NAPF),	Pax	Christi	International,			Peace	&	Planet	,	
Transform!	Europe,	Uni	Global	Union	(UNI),	the	European	
Network	“No	to	Nukes”	and	another	165	supporters	published	
the	appeal. 
	


